Trail Maintenance Report: Monday, December 11, 2023
Byron Garner
As a departure from our usual activities, the Monday Trail crew hiked Lower Pine trail to the upper one mile of this two mile trail to complete corridor clearing for the eventual and much needed reroute of this popular and heavily eroded trail. The work included clearing brush, downfall and assorted debris as well as limbing out smaller trees for eventual removal and limbing back larger overhanging border trees. Thanks to the diligence of a hard working crew, the way is now clear for the treading crew to apply their talents. Early morning trail conditions were intermittently icy while the return conditions were a mixture of ice, slush and mud. Though the morning was a cold start, there was a gradual warming to make for a very relaxing and comfortable lunch near the top of the trail. Monday's crew included Rav Nickolson, Bill Perkins, Rene Archer, John Cooper, Rich Feddersen, Byron Garner and Dorothy Hendrix - USFS Intern.   Photo Credit: Rene Archer
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Rich defies the snow and goes for it
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Rav and John  performing the "alchemy" of forest into trail
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Rav, Bill, John and Rich  continue the progress as the future trail emerges from the forest
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Ready and waiting for the tread crew
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